Combhairie Contae
Dhin na nGall

Notice of Determination of the Need for Strategic Environmental
Assessment (SEA) of the Proposed Variation to the County
Donegal Development Plan 2018-2024 in respect of the TEN-T
Priority Route Improvement Project, Donegal (Variation No. 1)

Donegal County Council has prepared a Proposed Variation to the County Donegal
Development Plan 2018-2024 In respect of the TEN-T Priorlty Route Improvement
Project, Donegal (Variation No. 1).

In accordance with Arficle 13K(1) of the Planning and Development Regulations
2001 (as amended) the Planning Authority has considered whether or not the
Proposed Variation would be likely to have significant effects on the environment,

On the basis of said consideration and in accordance with Article 13K(2) of the
Planning and Development Regulations 2001 (as amended) the Planning Authority
has determined that the Proposed Variation would be likely o have significant
effects on the environment. Consequently a Strategic Environmental Assessment of
the proposed variation is required and shall be carried out in respect of said
Proposed Variation. A copy of sald Determination, as contained in a Chief
Executive’s Order, has been made available for public Inspection at the offices of
the Planning Authority and In public librarles and has also been uploaded to the
Council’s website (www.donegalcoco.ie) in accordance with Article 13K(8)(a) of
sald regulations.

Furthermore a detailed report eniitled, Strategic Environmental Assessment (SEA)
Screening Report of the proposed Variation fo the County Donegal Development
Plan 2018-2024 in respect of the TEN-T Priority Route Improvement Project, Donegal
(Variation No.1) resulting in said Determination has also been uploaded to the
Council’s website (www.donegalcoco.ie).
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